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	This summer will set many records and one has to be the number of races which have been finished in very adverse conditions. 

So a sincere thank you to all the Race Officers and their helpers for running such good racing in the varied conditions experienced so far.

We still have a full calendar of events and I am taking this opportunity to remind you of these.

Ladies Race – Wednesday 13th. August

Yes, that is tomorrow or today depending what time you open your email.

Details have already been emailed to the fleet and we are looking forward to a good turn-out.

A new Perpetual Trophy has been presented for this race along with a prize to keep. 

Second and third prizes will also be awarded. Prize Giving will take place following Sailing Supper / Bar B Q in the RIYC.

White Mischief is Committee Boat and Paul Mc. Carthy PRO.

Patriots Cup – September 20th, & 21st.

We now have a strong team representing the East Coast Sigma Fleet and more crews than we can accommodate.

Hopefully the RStGYC team will be able to accommodate some of our members, if not Hamble River Sailing Club have kindly offered places.

This will be a great event and if anyone else wants to go please let us know as soon as possible, but don’t be disappointed if there is not a space available.

Racing Saturday – 16th. August

The fleet will race DBSC who have kindly agreed to make the results available to the Royal Alfred who may use them for the Super League Series.

So we do not have split the fleet!


	Sigma Sunday – 7th. September

This takes place on Sunday and the format is as follows:

Crews Race  - First Gun 11.30 hrs.

Yachts kindly provide by the owners

Lunch – Raft-up RIYC 13.00 hrs.

The crews have kindly offered to provide lunch for their owners, along with suitable liquid refreshments as a small token of the kindness and generosity of the owners during the season.

A prize may be offered to the crew who produce the best lunch and hospitality for their owner.

Ballot and Life Boat Race – 

A ballot will be drawn for skippers and boats and this is an ideal opportunity to sail on another Sigma and see how they do things.

The Entry Fee is €10 per boat and 50% of the total entries goes to the Life Boat.

The balance is divided as Prize Money for the first three boats, who must spend their winnings in the bar after racing for the benefit of the fleet. So even if you don’t win you will get a free drink!

Cruiser Challenge – 22nd. 24th. August

Following on the success of the Silver Fleet concept a Silver Fleet will be identified after the second Saturday Race.

The Silver Fleet will then compete for their own prizes based on the results of the two Sunday Races.

If the programme is shortened due to adverse weather, then the Class Committee reserve the right to amend the criteria for deciding the Silver Fleet.

Good sailing – TNG

	
	


